
 

President’s Letter,  

December 2020 

The Holiday season is upon 

us and this is a time for 

family.  The courses for the 

Spring 2021 semester are 

listed elsewhere in this 

newsletter.    

We believe that we’ve corrected problems with 

ZOOM by having the speaker use a 

microphone to eliminate the echo.   

Some classes will be offered live on campus 

and on  ZOOM and others will also provide an 

option to view the ZOOM presentation on 

campus for members with a poor internet 

connection.  Consult the WALL website for 

more details as well as descriptions of the 

courses and biographies of the instructors.     

I’ve noted that 50 of our members have 

memberships that expire in December.  In order 

to keep WALL viable, I ask that you consider 

renewing your membership now that 

registration is open.  Remember, a mask is 

required for on campus classes or when 

viewing a zoom presentation on campus. 

I hope everyone stays well, and enjoy the 

upcoming holiday season. 

Vince Coughlin 

WALL President  
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Courses for the Spring 2021 semester.  
[Descriptions of the courses are available on the 
website: www//wesleyancollege.edu/wall ] 
 
• Georgia History 

• Marriage and Infidelity: What We Can Learn    

from Both 

• History of Judaism, Part 2 

• Famous Impresarios of Classical Music   

• Positive Psychology: The Science of Happiness 

and Well Being 

• Women of the Bible 

• History of Christianity, Part 2 

• Paranormal  

• Macon and the Civil War  

• Bird Identification by sight and sound 

• Silk 

• Women’s Political and Reproductive Rights 

• Exploring Acrylic Painting  

• Cut It Out: Hands on Pruning 

• The Glory and Destruction of the Pleasant Hill 

Neighborhood of Macon 

• British Royal Families, Pt 3  
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WALL Officers (term ends June 30, 2021) 

President & Finance Committee Chair: Vince Coughlin - vince.coughlin0826@gmail.com 

President-Elect: Sloan Oliver -  

Secretary: Garnett Lindsay -  garnettlindsay@yahoo.com  

Curriculum Chair & Chair of Public Relations: Sandy Tharpe – wallsan378@gmail.com 

Curriculum Chair-Elect: Open   

Newsletter Editor: Bill Hargrave -bhargrav@live.com 

Ex Officio Board Members - Ed Brewton, Richard Davies, Terry Ann Homan  

 

 

• WALL Course descriptions 

• WALL Course proposal forms 

• WALL Course evaluation forms 

• Archived WALL newsletters 

• Links to Wesleyan events and activities 

• And much, much more 
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NOTICE;  Be advised that as a result of the COVID 19  virus,  class time 

and dates may be changed or classes may be suspended. 

IMPORTANT ZOOM INSTRUCTIONS 

A LINK* WILL BE EMAILED TO YOU FOR CLASSES THAT YOU SIGN UP FOR 

Please log in to ZOOM no more than 15 minutes before class-time 

Log out after the class and questions conclude 

* Most classes in a month will use the same log-in. Due to copyright issues some classes will have 

a different link for log-in. 

There’s a treasure chest of information at  

https://www.wesleyancollege.edu/academics/wall/index.cfm 


